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To: New Hampshire Public Utility Commission: 
 
As a resident of New Hampshire and a beneficiary of net metering, my husband and I are very much a 
supporter of residential solar arrays. We feel that what we don't use has been a benefit to the NH grid in 
that we have been able to contribute back to it. Our 18 solar panels are not a big contributor however, 
hundreds and hundreds of New Hampshire home owners and business owners contribute enough to 
make a difference on the grid. 
 
It only makes sense to continue this partnership! 
 
As the commission works to create a energy portfolio for the future- here in New Hampshire -I would 
strongly urge the continuation of net metering. 
 
I also, oppose having NUCLEAR energy generation inserted in HB 1644. Nuclear energy is NOT a 
renewable and poses a threat to our environment for generations to come. Seabrook will be a nuclear 
waste dump for ever and a reliability on the backs of taxpayers forever. (Price-Anderson Act 1957) 
 
New Hampshire needs to move forward on solar, wind and off shore turbine. The future for our 
grandchildren is a stake. 
 
Thank you for your consideration, 
 
Donna Baker-Hartwell 
 
 
 


